
 

 
          Frankfurt, 27.04.2020 
 
 
General Nationwide Obligation to Use of Cloth Face Coverings 
 
Dear Valuabel Customers, 
 
Hessian State government has decided to make to use of cloth face coverings mandatory 
starting as of 27.04.2020. 
 
Customers will have to keep their mouth and nose protected before entering the Celebi 
Cargo GmbH Building.We therefore ask you to equip all your colleagues with such a 
mouth-nose protection. 
Celebi Cargo GmbH reserves the right to refuse entry in the event of non-compliance. 
 
What is a Cloth Face Covering? 
 
Cloth face coverings can help protect the people around you. Some people with COVID-19 
have no signs or symptoms and do not feel sick, but can still pass the virus on to others.  
A cloth face covering can help prevent this, cover your coughs and sneezes  and is heplful 
for reducing the spread of the coronavirus disease. 
 
Yet a face mask doesn't just mean a traditional medical mask. Rather, it can be any sort of 
face and nose covering, including scarfs and self-sewn coverings, which can help prevent 
a person from spreading coronavirus to others. 
Source: Hessian Ministry of Social Affairs and Integration. 

 
 
Thank you very much for your support! 
Stay healthy 
 
Celebi Cargo GmBH 


